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Comments: February 3, 2020

 

Eli Ilano, Forest Supervisor 

Tahoe National Forest

 

The American Forest Resource Council (AFRC) provides the attached comment letter based on our review of the

proposed Tahoe Wildfire Management Amendment.  Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  Please keep us

informed as the amendment progresses. 

 

Sincerely,

 

Scott Stawiarski

AFRC Consultant

Janesville, CA 

sstawiarski@amforest.org

American Forest Resource Council

 


